

Office of the Chancellor

September 14, 2016

Corey E. Mohn

CAPS Network 7501 West 149th Terrace Overland Park, KS 66223

Dear Mr. Mohn,

The University of Missouri-Kansas City commends the Center for Advanced Professional Studies (CAPS) for creating an innovative environment where businesses, education and the community can create meaningful experiences for high school students. We are pleased to partner with you in support of this nationally recognized program focused on creating personalized learning experiences that educate our future workforce.

UMKC stands behind CAPS' commitment to providing students the opportunity to participate in high impact educational experiences including service learning, internships and research collaboration. As a partnering institution, we are proud to support CAPS in expanding its reach beyond the Blue Valley School District. To this end, Dr. Kevin Truman, Dean of the School of Computing and Engineering and Vice Provost, serves on the CAPS Advisory Board, where he is helping to develop coursework and partnerships that reflect industry trends and standards. UMKC looks forward to identifying scholarships, and to providing meaningful dual credit opportunities for CAPS students.

We strongly endorse the CAPS Network as a means to help students develop skills that will prepare them for college and career. We look forward to deepening our partnership and serving your graduates at UMKC.

Sincerely,

Leo Morton

Male

Chancellor